
 

 

State Water Resources Control Board 

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY URGENCY CHANGE PETITION 
FOR PERMITS 5633, 9390, AND 18546 (APPLICATIONS 9892, 14278, AND 26242) 

OF MARIN MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT 
 

On September 10, 2021, Marin Municipal Water District (District) filed a temporary 
urgency change petition (TUCP) with the State Water Resources Control Board (State 
Water Board), Division of Water Rights (Division) requesting approval of temporary 
changes to water right Permits 5633, 9390, and 18546 (Applications 9892, 14278, and 
26242) pursuant to California Water Code section 1435.  The TUCP was submitted to 
address the current severe drought conditions and historically low storage levels in the 
District’s reservoirs.  With the TUCP, the District seeks authorization to temporarily 
modify streamflow schedules included in State Water Board Order 95-17 that were 
incorporated into the District’s Permits 5633, 9390, and 18546.  The District determined 
it was necessary to file the TUCP to conserve water supplies for fish, wildlife, and 
municipal uses within the District for water year 2021-22.   
 
Pursuant to Water Code section 1438, subdivision (d), any interested person may file an 
objection to the temporary changes.  Objections filed in response to this notice should 
be submitted to the persons listed below and must be received by the Division by 4:30 
p.m. on September 30, 2021.  All objections to the TUCP submitted during the noticing 
period will be considered by the State Water Board.  
 

State Water Resources Control Board 
Division of Water Rights 
Attn: Kate Gaffney 
P.O. Box 2000 
Sacramento, CA 95812-2000 
kathryn.gaffney@waterboards.ca.gov  
 

Molly MacLean, General Counsel 
Marin Municipal Water District 
220 Nellen Avenue 
Corte Madera, CA 94925-1169 
mmaclean@marinwater.org 
 

To request a copy of the TUCP or for more information regarding this matter please 
contact Kate Gaffney at kathryn.gaffney@waterboards.ca.gov.  Written correspondence 
or inquiries should be addressed as follows: State Water Resources Control Board, 
Division of Water Rights, Attn: Kate Gaffney, P.O. Box 2000, Sacramento, CA 
95812-2000.  
 
DATE OF NOTICE:  September 15, 2021 
 
 


